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In 2024, Michigan AEYC is celebrating 50 years of service to the early education
field. Michigan AEYC is one of the largest affiliates of NAEYC, which includes
membership of nearly 60,000 early childhood professionals. 

We value your opinion and invite you to share your experience with others to
highlight the benefits and value of becoming a member of both NAEYC and
Michigan AEYC. Your testimonial will provide potential members with a genuine
perspective on the perks, services, and overall satisfaction of being a member of
Michigan AEYC.

Here are a few tips for preparing your video:
The recording should be between 1 and 2 minutes.1.
Start by introducing yourself and how long you have been a member.2.
Share specific benefits or features of the membership you find most valuable.3.
Describe any positive experiences and stories that have resulted in you being
a member.

4.

Mention any current or past staff of Michigan AEYC that have been helpful.5.
At the end of your testimonial recommend belonging to Michigan AEYC.6.

Record the video using your smartphone or any other recording device. Ensure
that you are in a well-lit area with minimal background noise for optimal audio
and video quality. Please use your phone in the vertical position to record your
testimonial to easily upload the content into one video presentation. Email your
video file to pspencer@miaeyc.org by February 23, 2024 to be included!

   

Thank you! Your testimonial will help showcase the
importance and impact of Michigan AEYC as we celebrate

the past 50 years of service to the field of early education and
look forward to the next 50 years.


